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Chris,

Our apologizes, please know this was a standard thank you letter to the advisory committee - nothing in this letter 
changes the original understanding with Darius.
She has asked all of the advisory committee members to lend their name and platform - knowing this committee has 
a wide range of channels to promote One SC - personal contacts, social media, press, news etc.
We absolutely appreciate the offer to do a PSA which will garner tones of support.

Again, I apologize if there was any understanding.
Below is a draft script of the PSA.

Thank you,
Katherine

I'm Darius Rucker.

Neighbors helping neighbors is what South Carolina does best.
We're one people, one state, One SC.

In the wake of the devastating [or “historic” or “catastrophic”] flood, our neighbors 
are still struggling, and they need our help fixing their homes. The purpose of the 
One SC Flood Relief Fund is to help South Carolinians re-build and repair homes that 
were damaged or destroyed during the flood.

Join me in helping our neighbors re-build their homes by making a donation to the 
One SC - Flood Relief Fund. 100% of the donations will go to directly assisting 
South Carolinians.

Visit www.onescfund.org or text ‘onesc' to 843-606-5995 to make a donation. Give 
big or give small, but give what you can.

Together, we are One SC.

http://www.onescfund.org

